

NICOLE GALLOWAY, CPA Missouri State Auditor

June 30, 2017

Kristen Ansley Missouri Alliance for Freedom P.O. Box 26777 Kansas City, MO 64196

Re: Missouri Sunshine Law

Dear Ms. Ansley:

On May 26, 2017, the State Auditor's Office received your sunshine law request in which you asked for all records of communications that the State Auditor has sent or received while serving as Auditor. On June 1, 2017, I sent you a response providing you with a link to audit reports and other records of communication that are available on our website.

Our office is in the process of reviewing the remainder of your request. We are also processing your sunshine law request that our office received on May 2, 2017 regarding records of communication to or from Paul Harper and Doug Nelson. Because of the scope of each of your requests and that they cover approximately 2 years, we will provide you with an update of the status of your request in no later than 60 days and will provide you with any responsive documents as we complete our review.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at barbara.wood@auditor.mo.gov or at 573-751-4268.

Sincerely,

Barbara Wood Senior Counsel

xuban Woode